
Sociopsychodrama Training 

DISCOVERING THE LANGUAGES OF PEACE 

 
 
Dear all, 
  
We are inviting you to the introduction to sociopsychodrama training. Sociopsychodrama is a method 
created by J.L. Moreno, aimed to work with both individuals and groups. 
  
The purpose of the training is to improve knowledge in group work, especially for professionals and 
students that are working with discriminated, minority, and marginalized groups (Roma people, 
people with disabilities, youth and children, LGBTIQA+, migrants and all those who have been 
excluded from those excluded from mainstream social, economic, educational, and/or cultural 
life) 
  
This is a part of the Erasmus+ program. The training is organized by Swedish Psychodrama Academy, 
Center for Sociopsychodrama and Research from Novi Sad, and University of Zadar. 
  
The training will last from November 2022 until June 2023. The program consists of webinars that will 
take place on Zoom and the Spring school that will take place in Zadar in May 2023, where we will all 
meet in person. After the Spring school in Zadar we will have two follow-up evaluation meetings on 
Zoom, in June 2023. 
  
The webinars will start in November 2022 and they will last until April 2023. The group will meet on 
Zoom every two weeks, on Tuesdays from 18-21h. 

 
The program of webinars can be found in the attachment. 
  
The final program of the Spring school will be available to the participants in February 2023. 
  
The main trainers of the program are Monica Westberg and Jana Damjanov. A number of guest 
trainers will also teach on the webinars and in the Spring school: Margarida Belchior, Mariolina 
Werner, Børge Kristofferssen, Monica Zuretti, and Fernan Cetran. 
  
The official language of the program is English, to our best abilities. Since we will work with an 
international group (from western Balkans and Scandinavia), we are also open for participants to 
speak in their mother tongue when it is needed, with possibilities of translation mainly from the 
members of the group. 
  
The program of training is aimed at professionals and students working with discriminated, minority, 
and marginalized groups and it is free of charge. 
The applicants need to send their CV and a motivational letter to languagesofpeace@gmail.com until 
15.10.2022. After that, they will have a preliminary interview with Monica Westberg and Jana 
Damjanov before being selected for the training. 
  
Please, send your applications to languagesofpeace@gmail.com as soon as possible because the 
number of participants is limited. 
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